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Doug Reed

To: Classic Glass Corvette Club Member
Subject: Cars Requested - Lassiter High School - 2010 Homecoming Parade -October 15th

Importance: High

Calling All Roadsters! 
 
Hello Again, Classic Glass Members 
 
We have a last minute request to provide escorts for the Lassiter High School Homecoming 
parade  on Friday, October 15th.   
 
They feel we need 14 to 15 convertibles, however, vehicles with removable tops may also be needed 
to accommodate them.  With convertibles we can escort 2 individuals but with a T-top type vehicle 
only 1 is possible. 
 
I've asked new CGCC member Rick Engle (ricke2@aol.com)  to head up this one as Chris and I will 
be out-of-pocket a bit between now and the day of the event.  We will only have periodic access to 
email. 
 
Preliminary Information : 
 
Pre-staging will be at 4PM in the shopping center parking lot where the Home Depot, Publics, 
Wendy's and Taco Bell are located, near the intersection of Shallowford and Sandy Plaines roads in 
East Cobb.  It will probably be best to meet prior to pre-staging and caravan over to the pre-staging 
area.  My suggestion is the Target parking lot on the Southeast corner of Shallowford and Sandy 
Plaines.  Suggested meeting time is 3:30PM.   
 
YES … I KNOW, that is a terrible time to meet, especially on a Friday!!!!!!  I will be getting more 
detailed information when we get back from the Pace Car Reunion and will try to update everyone at 
that time. 
 
We need your help to provide up to 15 Corvette convertibles or the previously mentioned alternatives.  
Please check your calendar and, PLEASE, if you can help. please sign-up on the web site at 
http://www.cgcorvetteclub.com  in the activities section. 
 
Doug 

 
 
 
 


